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CITY OF STAMFORD 

PLANNING BOARD 

LAND USE BUREAU 

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152 

 

 

 

STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING 

 VIA THE INTERNET & CONFERENCE CALL 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2021 

6:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED AND 

RESCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2021 

AT 12:30 P.M. 

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS 
Mark McGrath 

 

Land Use Bureau Chief 
Ralph Blessing 

 
Deputy Director of Planning 

David W. Woods, PhD, FAICP 

(203) 977-4718 
dwoods@stamfordct.gov 


